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Dear El Paso County Commissioners,  

I am writing to express my concerns about the "Monument Ridge East" development and the proposed 
closure of Monument Hill/Frontage Road and the redirection of traffic through Misty Acres.  

As a staff member at Palmer Ridge High School, I do not agree with this proposed closure. I know many 
students and staff members who use the County Line and Monument Hill route to get to and from 
school. The traffic study does not seem to account for school-time traffic patterns. This change will likely 
increase congestion before and after school and pose safety risks for students, staff, and families. 

I urge you to reconsider this plan and find a solution that addresses these concerns. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Sincerely, 
Jillian Johnson 
Science Teacher 
Palmer Ridge High School 

 You don't often get email from jillianrue248@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


